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A Holiday Greeting from the Registrar 

As 2021 draws to a close it’s fair to say it’s been quite a year. Not the year we’d hoped for, 

of course, which would mean a return to a more normal world.  

 

I would like to thank and wish happy holidays to all of the registrants who have been there 

for their clients and helped them navigate the pandemic. 

 

I would also like to extend gratitude and well wishes to the Board of Directors and 

committee members who have met virtually, many times, and addressed so many issues. 

 

Last, but certainly not least, the best of the season to the hardworking staff of CNPBC! 

 

May 2022 bring light 

into our lives. Be 

well. 

 

Carina Herman  
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